
I object to the proposed sunrise power link project for several reasons.  One 
reason is that I believe it will destroy the environment that has taken hundreds of 
years to grow.  I realize that many people don't care about the environment 
anymore but someone has to and I don't think SDG&E will do that.  Progress has 
encroached on our wilderness area in order to make homes for people.  
However, I do not believe we should sacrifice our wilderness for a power line 
where alternatives are available.  One route is along Highway 8, another way is 
to underground the line.  I believe someone proved that this is not even a 
necessary project at this time.  

However, my biggest objection is shown in the attached article from the 
Ramona Sentinel.  It states the recent fires in San Diego were caused by 
sparks from overhead power lines.  1350 homes were destroyed. I have 
experienced 1st hand 4 forest fires in my life.  One came 6 blocks from my 
home, another came 4 blocks from my home and the latest one came 1 block 
from my home. Next time I believe it will get either me my family or my home.  
Why add another power line that can cause the destruction of hundreds if not 
thousands of homes.  
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